## HOWARD MOSCOE



## MEMORANDUM

DATE:

August 10, 2010

TO:

Chair and Members of the Municipal Licensing and

Standards Committee

RE:

DEAN MAHER LETTER - ATTACHED

Please find attached a letter dated April 27, 2010 from Dean Maher for your consideration.

Mr Maher has requested to address the Committee regarding his proposal to ban the sale of dogs and cats in Toronto pet shops and retail market places.

HOWARD MOSCOE

Chair/ML&S Committee

Ids/Licensing & Standards Committee/Dean Maher letter

Attach/1

**TORONTO** Councillor Howard Moscoe, City of Toronto - Eglinton - Lawrence